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Minutes of Meeting (informal)
Tuesday 18th May 2017 Lenswood Primary School
Meeting opened: 7:45pm
Chair: Susie Green 

Present:  Chris Grant, Susie Green,  Peter Stafford, Cam Stafford, Danny McMahon, Karen Darrie, Leah Kennewell. 
Apologies: Rose Milton-Head, Graeme Schultz,
Minutes of previous meeting: Acceptance moved by Danny M, seconded by Karen D. Passed.

Reports on Actions from previous meeting
· Peter presented a draft information plaque with the QR code (for the gold panner). The template was accepted. Chris to get a quote on the cost of these. 

· Peter presented the Lennie centipede song and lyrics to great acclaim.

· Leah presented school ideas for silhouettes. Need a wattle barker image. 
Recreation Park Centennial Heritage Trail
· the ideas for silhouettes from the school students were considered. Some graphic design work is needed to refine the ideas. Susie to chase up Joel Norton as a possibility. 
Community Picnic
· history book has hit 150 pages of A4 in draft

· thoughts for the special guest a member of the Coulter family. 
ACTION TABLE

	Person
	Action
	Completion

	all
	community update newsletter 
	

	Peter S
	to continue with wording for each silhouette. A4 size 
	next meeting

	Danny M
	to do registration with AHC
	next meeting

	Chris Grant
	send out a reminder of the meeting. 
	prior to meeting

	Peter S
	to ask History group to nominate a guest for the ceremony eg youngest member of the oldest family
	

	Susie G
	put some photos and updates on facebook page
	regularly

	Malcolm
	put minutes on the website
	regularly

	Susie
	follow up with Joel Norton graphic design work on silhouettes.
	ASAP

	Chris Grant
	get quote on A4 size sign
	ASAP

	Leah
	do wattle stripper silhouette, email designs
	ASAP

	GS, Suz
	discussing with AHC
	ASAP

	GS
	follow up with the metal workers regarding design specs
	ASAP


Next meeting:  7:30pm Tuesday the 27th June 2017 at the Lenswood Primary School. 
Close: 8:40pm
Lenswood and Forest Range Community Association Inc.





Committee	President:		Susie Green 
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		Secretary:		Chris Grant 


		Treasurer:		Danny McMahon


		General members: 	Karen Darrie, Leah Kennewell, Alison Mason, 							Roger Schultz, Graeme Schultz. 








